## Organization for Nonviolence and Development



"Working for a nonviolent, peaceful and democratic society"

Date: - 23rd December 2016

Tel.: +211 921 352 592

Website: www.onadev.org

TO: ALL ONAD STAFF & Volunteers

From: The Executive Director ONAD

## Christmas and New Year Message

Dear ONAD family,

It's apparent that Christmas atmosphere can be felt everywhere! As we reflect on 2016 work, the management is aware of your contribution and would like to thank you all for your dedication and hard work. Having employees and volunteers like you is the reason for ONAD's success.

Despite the challenges we have experienced as an organization, I appreciate all you have done in our struggle to building a nonviolent, peaceful and democratic country.

It has been a pleasure working with you and I look forward to continue collaborating with you in 2017 and beyond.

I wish you and your families a very happy and blessed Christmas and collective holiday seasons.

With my best regards,

Moses Monday-John Executive Director,

ONAD

A registered civil society organization No. 019 (2006) with the Ministry of Legal Affairs and Constitutional Development, Government of Southern Sudan (GOSS). Re-registered in November 2011 with the Ministry of Justice (Reg. No. 1198) Republic of South Sudan, Juba.